
 

 A meeting of the Quality of Education Committee was held on 8th May 2025 in school. The 
impact of the meeting was: 

• Governors reviewed the SLAs the school receives to ensure it gets value for money. 
• Governors received attendance data and compared it to the previous academic year. 

This shows overall absence is down compared to the previous year. The school is in the 
top 10% of schools nationally for attendance. 

• Governors reviewed the school improvement plan and progress made.  

Governors lived out the Christian vision by looking at progress in all areas of school to ensure 
that the children are supported and a lifelong love of learning is instilled.  


